
April 16, 2020 

Graduating students and Wildcat families,  

Last week, we informed you that we were formally postponing the spring 2020 
Commencement ceremonies. We have since conducted surveys of students, faculty 
members, and key campus departments to see which dates would be best for a 
rescheduled celebration. Thank you for your participation and help.  
 
Based on those surveys, Linfield College has rescheduled Commencement for the 
weekend of July 25-26. This is, of course, contingent upon the guidance of and 
regulations from county, state and federal health authorities. 
 
We have many details still to work out, and there are no guarantees public gatherings will 
be allowed by then. If they are, however, we would very much like to celebrate this 
important moment with our graduates. 
 
Stay tuned for more information in the near future, continue reading the Linfield Ahead 
newsletter and check our Commencement page regularly. 

Stay safe and healthy in the meantime.  

Be well and be blessed,  

Miles K. Davis 
President 

 


